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Comments: Per Council rules and procedures, please limit comments to what can reasonably be read to the meeting record in three (3) 

minutes or less. Please be mindful that this form is for public comment only. Please direct questions/general inquiries to Council members 

directly.

Julie Thompson
252 Bluff Point Road 

South G

I’m writing with regard to the proposed mural project being considered by the Town Council.  I look forward to hearing discussions 

and community conversations regarding the location and and persons represented.  We know that Glastonbury can and should be 

an inclusive place to live and work and I hope that this mural will be a representation of our commitment to being a town which 

welcomes and respects all of our residents.    I welcome and appreciate the comments of all community members as we strive to 

create the most impactful tribute. Thank you.  

Sean Ring 157 Deerfield Drive

The nerve of Councilman Cavanaugh! This might come as a surprise to him but he does not get to be the arbiter of how a person of 

color feels about being in a majority white town. Maybe next time he claims to be so offended by the term “whitewashed”, he can 

instead listen to the actual lived experiences of a person speaking so he could actually learn something before lashing out so 

ignorantly. His comments were so inflammatory they seemingly blew the buttons off Councilman Cavanna’s shirt. 
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